Minutes

Olympic High School PTA Minutes 

May 20, 2013
Executive Board:  President- Andrea Gardner, Vice President- Kim Washburn, Treasurer -Paul Gardner, and Secretary- Julie Newman
Board of Directors: Olympic High School Principal Bob Barnes, Staff Liaison - Mindy Eisele. Membership –open position.
The meeting was called to order by Andrea Gardner at 5.00 p.m.
In attendance

Andrea Gardner –President
Kim Washburn – Vice President

Julie Newman -Secretary 
Bob Barnes - Principal

Approval of Minutes -5:05 pm – approved 

Staff Liaison - Mindy Eisele  5:10  – Mindy was attending Senior Culminating projects and unable to attend tonight’s meeting.  
Principal Bob Barnes 5.15 pm – No new report.   Mr. Barnes joined later as he had another engagement same time as PTSA meeting.  Mr. Barnes mentioned our meeting with Rebecca Johnson.
Treasurer’s Report – 5:20 pm
Starting balance $1866.45.  Minimal costs this month see Treasure report for details.  
· Discussed 2013-2014 PTSA Budgets.  Discussed PTSA Teacher fund requests for next year, which offers we were able to accept and those we were not due to other available funding through the school building fund.  PTSA was able to accept the request for the new sewing club for a grant of $100 next school year. 
Old Business 5:25 pm
· Staff Appreciation week– May 4 & 5 PTSA enjoyed treating our wonderful Olympic High School teachers and staff.  Staff enjoyed the Court Yard remodel area outside of the Staff Lounge.  
· Website– PTSA has a new website www.olympichighschoolptsa.com check it out!
· Achieve Grant– Waiting to hear more from Mindy regarding the water bottle sale idea. 
· Dinner with Rebecca Johnson  – May 23rd at 6:30 PTSA will meet with Rebecca Johnson Olympic High Schools new Principal for dinner at the Silverdale Yacht Club.  
New Business: 5:30 pm
1. Craft Bazaar fundraiser for next year 2013-2014 – Will meet with Michelle Cummins to discuss October 2013 Craft Bazaar that we will be coordinating event with ASB.    
2. Spring Plant Sale fundraiser for 2014 – Andrea emailed the owner of the Kitsap County Nursery in hopes of having them coordinate a plant sale for April of 2014.   Andrea described how plant sales have worked in the past for PTSA.   The nursery would order the plants and then we would buy them from her at cost so we can then turn around and mark them up to sell. Whatever we do not sell they would take back. We would do advertise through the newspaper, school newspaper, our website www.olympichighschoolptsa.com, school website and road signs that would advertise your sponsorship in this fundraiser.  Our goal is to raise $1000 for PTSA. In turn, we will use this money to fund such things as individual scholarships for students, and school clubs; such as our new Garden Club.  Waiting to hear a response back from owner.  
3. Car Dealership fundraising idea – Andrea emailed West Hills Honda AutoPlex and Heartland Toyota presenting 2 fundraising ideas, working cohesively with the dealership for donations of $25 to the PTSA for all parents that test drive vehicles.  This fundraiser would be late September either to be held at the school or the dealership.  Waiting to hear back outcome of email.  
4. June 5th– Spring Training at Mountainview Middle School – Central Kitsap PTSA is delivery this years training.  
5. Graduation Volunteers needed -  Email Nicole Walters let her know that Julie Newman and Andrea Gardner will volunteer for Grad Night.  Nicole will email us a schedule. 
Upcoming Events: 
      
May 21st   -  Distinguished Readers set- up 5:30 – Andrea is bringing cups and napkins
      
June 5th -     Spring Training at Mountainview Middle School


June 11th -  Final PTSA Meeting of the year 6:30


June 14th -   Olympic Graduation
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